
 
 
 
Date: August 16, 2017 
 
To: Planning Commissioners 
 
From: John Boyd, Planning Manager 
 
Subject: Public Testimony for Public Hearing CDC-17-02 
 

 
On August 14, 2017 Staff received written testimony from Rebecca Adams with a suggestion for an 
additional revision.  
 
No other comments were received. 
 
 
 
 
 








